TOWN OF MIDDLETOWN---TOWN BOARD MEETING---FEBRUARY 14, 2018
AGENDA 
  1) Meeting called to order.

2) Amend/Approve Minutes of 01/03/2018-Organizational/Workshop Meeting and Minutes of 01/17/18-Town Board Meeting/Annual Audit of Town Officers for Fiscal 2016.
3) Amend/Approve Supervisor’s Monthly Financial Report for 12/2017; Town

    Clerk’s Monthly Report for 12/2017; Building & Zoning Monthly Report for 12/2017;
    Justice Court Monthly Report for 12/2017; Cash Receipts Report from 01/01/17-03/03/17; 04/01/17-06/30/17; 07/01/17-09/30/17 and 10-01-17-12/31-/17 for Arkville Water District and Receipts and Disbursements from 01/01/17-03/03/17; 04/01/17-06/30/17; 07/01/17-09/30/17 and 10-01-17-12/31-/17 for Halcottsville Water District.
4) Open Floor to Public.

  5) LVDV Operations Update; Inventory and Alarm System - Halcottsville and Arkville Water Districts.

6) Christopher Plante, Code Enforcement Officer - Authorization to Attend The Northern Adirondack  Educational Conference in Lake Placid, NY on March 04-08, 2018.

7) Notice of New Application for Liquor License from Oakley’s Place, LLC.
  8) FYI: Public Water System - Halcottsville and Arkville Water Districts Next Radiological Water Sampling due 2026.
9) Resolution #2 of 2018 - Resolution in Support of Catskill Recreation Center’s Application to Delaware County Soil & Water Conservation District for Development 

    of an Outdoor Trail System.
10) FYI: Large Culvert Replacement Project - SEQRA Determination of No Significant

      Effect from NYSDEC.
11) Appointment of Charles Bush as Member of Council - 02/07/18-12/31/18.

12) Open Floor to Public.

13) OTHER______________________________________________________________. 

14) Executive Session - Personnel Issue.

15) Audit and Approve Monthly Vouchers for Payment.

16) Adjournment.
Prepared By:  Carl P. Davis, Supervisor                                                                  02/14/2018
                       and Patty Kelly, Town Clerk
                                                                    

  
Prepared By:  Patty Kelly, Town Clerk

07/05/2012


